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Dear Chair March, Co-Chairs, and members of the house committee on climate 

energy and environment, 

  

My name is Carina Miller and I live in Warm Springs and I am writing to you because 

I live and work on the Warm Springs reservation and spend a huge amount of time 

working with organizations to combat many of the issues these resources can help 

mitigate. Native mothers like me should not have to understand, navigate or do so 

much just to ensure our children will survive, not even thrive. I support HB 2990 to 

create a grant program through the office of resilience and emergency management 

that will go directly to communities to build and implement community resilience hubs 

and networks.  

 

Kwala, Carina Miller  


